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PRAYERS

Mr. Davis, a Member of the Queen's Privy Councfl,
laid upon the Table,-Report of the Fisheries Research
Board of Canada for the year ended December 31, 1971.
(English and French) .- Sessional Paper No. 291-1/149.

The House resumed debate on the motion of Mr. Biais,
seconded by Mr. Blaker,--That the following Address be
presented to His Excellency the Governor General of
Canada:

To His Excellency the Right Honourable Roland Mich-
ener, Chancellor and Principal Companlon of the Order
of Canada, Chancellor and Commander of the Order of
Military Menit upon whom has been con! erred the
Canadian Forces' Decoration, Governor General and
Comnxander-in-Chief of Canada.

MAY IT PLEASIE YouR EXCELLENCY:

We, Her Mai esty's most loyal and dutiful subjeets, the
House of Commons of Canada, in Parliament assembled,
beg leave to offer our humble thanks to Your Excellency
for the gracious Speech which Your Exceliency has ad-
dressed to both Houses of Parliament.

And on the motion of Mr. Stanfleld, seconded by Mr.
Baldwin, in amendment thereto,-That the following be
added to the Address:

"We respectfully affirin to Your Excellency that Your
Excellency's advisers do flot possess the confidence of
this House."

And debate continuing;

Mr. Hees, seconded by Mr. Bell, moved,-That the saîd
debate be now adjourned.

And the question being put on the said motion, it was
negatived on the following division:

(Division No. 1)
YEAS

Mesurs.
Alexander
Andre
Arroi
Atkey
Baker
Baldwin
Balfour
Bawden
Beattie

(Hamilton
Mountain)

Beatty (Wefllngton-
Grey-Dufferin-
Waterloo)

Bell
Blenkarn
Carter

Clark
<Rtocky Mountain>

Clarke
(Vancouver
Quadra>

Coates
Cossitt
Crouse
Danforth
Darling
Dick
Diefenbaker
Dinsdale
Elus
Epp
Fairweather
Forrestail

Frank
Frazer
Gillies
Grafftey
Hales
Haliburton
Hamilton

(Qu'Appelle-
Moose Mountain)

Hamilton
(Swift Current-
Maple Creek)

Hargrave
Hees
Hellyer
Htgson
Hollands


